



August 4, 2022

Mr. Ivan Butts President National Association of Postal Supervisors 1727 King Street, Suite 400 Alexandria, VA 22314-2753

Dear Ivan:

This is in further reference to our June 2, 2021, correspondence related to the Postal Service's partnership with Coaster Cycles to test electric bicycles (eBike).

We are planning to test two Freighter eBikes at the Fredericksburg, VA Post Office facility beginning Saturday, August 13 and will continue for a three-month period.

Please contact Bruce Nicholson at extension 7773 if you have any questions concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

James Lloyd Director (A)

Labor Relations Policies and Programs